
From: Donny Obara Jr  
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 9:23 PM
To: Hautzinger, Steve <shautzinger@vah.com>
Cc: DiMatteo, Pat <pdimatteo@vah.com>
Subject: RE: Signage - At Home - Public Meeting 6:30pm

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Village of Arlington Heights email system -- DO
NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Thank you     my question is around the signage that will show on Palatine Express Road.  It has to do
with the light pollution during the evening hours and how disruptive this can potentially be for
homeowners.  (I.e will this sign light up their houses and backyards excessively at night, depending
on the brightness).

Will the sign show perpendicular or parallel to Palatine Express (Parallel will shine directly towards
the subdivision and specifically on houses)

Will the sign be a bright LED (how bright) and is there any consideration on the lumens this
will affect the homeowners on the other side of palatine express
Will there be consideration for having these lights turned “off” after business has concluded /
closed for the evening
Currently there is the Floor and Décor sign (on the building) and is perpendicular to Palatine
Express.  I am not sure if this sign is LED, however, the brightness is not overly excessive and
very reasonable.  This sign is also “turned off” in the evening which is very much appreciated. 
This Floor and Décor sign is a fair and reasonable gauge of how the commercial light from
business is managed and how it works with residential houses in the area.
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